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21 December 2022 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
The appeal to residents to support this ResCom initiative since 2013 has once again 

come up trumps! 

We are gratified and humbled, in equal measure, by the continued generosity of our 

fellow residents in supporting this worthy cause. 

It has become a much appreciated highlight in the lives of all the staff who receive 

these gifts. 

A huge THANK YOU to all who contributed to the appeal.  The gifts were distributed to 

staff on 20 December 2022. 

If anybody requires any further detail about the process feel free to contact Cecil 

Fann(Unit 76) about it. 

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year. 
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
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